
 

 
 
 
15th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am sure that you will be aware of the weather forecast going into next week and we 
are very conscious of doing what we can and what is sensible to keep our students 
safe and comfortable. 

For next week from Monday 18th until Friday 22nd July we will be making the following 
adaptations to our academy uniform expectations. 

Students will not be expected to wear a tie, top buttons on shirts may be open and 
blazers will be optional and may be left at home. Girls will not be expected to wear 
tights. Alternatively to this students may wear their PE kit, meeting the usual PE kit 
expectations. This consists of the purple polo t-shirt, shorts and black trainers. 

Depending on the climate we will adapt our PE curriculum so that they are not further 
challenged by physical activity. 

We advise that students bring water bottles with them and there will be opportunities 
to refill them during the school day. We also advise that students wear sunscreen. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
 
Mr Andrew Scruby 
Principal 
 


